
UPDATED 

Llano County is Going Online with their Tax Sales! 
Online auctions will be hosted by Realauction.com 

 

 
 

This online auction service will “go-live” on  
December 1st, 2022 on the following website: 

https://llano.texas.sheriffsaleauctions.com/. Once live, 
bidders can register & become familiar with the new process.  

 
The first online auction will take place on February 7, 2023. 

 
Register for a Free Bidder Training Class Today! 

 
To prepare our bidding customers for this transition, 
Realauction.com will conduct a dedicated, free bidder 

training class via webinar for all interested bidders. The first 
Llano County Bidder Training Class will be held on: 

 
Thursday, December 1st, 2022 at 10am CST 

 
Bidder training attendance is by registration only. 

 
Please call (877)361-7325 or email 

customerservice@realauction.com in advance to register! 

https://llano.texas.sheriffsaleauctions.com/
mailto:customerservice@realauction.com

